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I urge you to vote for SB85 in the 2023 legislative session . The suffering of sentient 

animals in industrial-scale settings is unimaginable. Their lives are pure torture from 

the moment they're conceived to the moment they're killed. It degrades us as a 

species to treat other life forms in this manner.  Unsurprisingly, these Confined 

Agricultural Feeding Operations are toxic to us humans as well, to our environment, 

our rural communities, our family farms. 

As public officials please uphold your duty to serve your communities and not the 

vested interests of large corporations whose sole mission is to economize production 

for maximum profits. 

 


